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Voting by mail is the best method for all eligible voters to vote.  Disabled people, 

seniors who do not drive, business or employment conflicts, sick children or 

caregivers or other last-minute conflicts, often make it difficult to physically access 

polls on election day.  Voters deserve easy methods to cast their ballots and those 

who run for office deserve support.  Please do not change Oregon's very efficient 

vote-by-mail process.   


